
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
17/10/2024  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 2B - Class Dojo Reward   

I am pleased to inform you that 2B achieved their target of 1500 Class Dojo points this term! This means that 
they have earned a whole class reward, which will take place on Thursday 24th October 2024 .  

The children have chosen to have a free flow afternoon and they will have the chance to play with our wet play 
games, play outside or do some arts and crafts. The children will need to wear their school uniform as usual 
on this date and should not bring in any toys or games from home. 

I am sure you would agree that the children have done a fantastic job in Term 1. They have worked incredibly 
hard and we are very proud of them! 

If you have any questions, please contact me on Class Dojo.  

Thank you for all of your continued support.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Wright 


